Northumberland

Northumberland County Council





KYLOE HOUSE

Has been awarded Anti-Bullying Accreditation

Valid from: July 2016 To: July 2018

Well Dave ! Day of Loilly

Mrs Daljit Lally Deputy Chief Executive/DCS

longratulations angie Jone mitchion

Angie Mitchison Schools' Wellbeing Coordinator



Northumberland County Council

Your Ref:

Our Ref:

Enquiries to: Direct Line:

Angie Mitchison

Fax:

01670 622719

E-mail:

Angela.Mitchison@northumberland.gov.uk

Date: 07/07/2016

Dear Kyloe House,

Congratulations!

You have achieved your Anti-Bullying Accreditation.

You can now use the Anti Bullying logo on any correspondence. This will last for two years.

We do know that bullying can affect lots of young people making them feel very miserable but by making a decision to work towards achieving this accreditation you are enabling your young people to live, play and learn in a safe environment .

Well done to you, your staff and the young people in your care for all the hard work involved in becoming an Anti-Bullying Accredited home.

Yours Sincerely,

angie Joni Metchison

Angie Mitchison Schools' Wellbeing Coordinator On behalf of the Anti-Bullying Steering Group

